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Charles Carroll School No. 46

250 Newcastle Road

Rochester, New York 14610

Phone: (585) 288-8008 Fax: (585) 654-1078


 

November 1, 2007

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It seems like I just sat down to write the October letter and it’s already time for the November letter. I am going to update you on some of the wonderful happenings at School 46.

 Some of you may have noticed five new trees planted on the grounds in front of the building. These trees have been planted where trees once stood. The Browncroft Neighborhood Association purchased the trees and arranged the plantings with the RCSD Grounds Department. What a wonderful gift for our campus.

Our literacy volunteers are now servicing both 1st grades and Kindergarten. They are also meeting with two Literature Circles at the fourth grade level on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. Fourth and fifth grade students are participating in a dance residency tied with writing and funded through a grant. Some fourth grade students are publishing a monthly magazine under the guidance of a parent volunteer. The first edition was sent out on Tuesday to all fourth grade students. Fifth graders are working with the Native American Resource Center in preparation for the upcoming NYS Social Studies test.
Saturday School begins this Saturday, November 3rd, from 9-12:00. Remember to have your child ready for bus pick up. If you are delivering your child, please get him/her here by 8:45.

Report cards will be sent home on Thursday, November 15th. Please be sure to check your child’s book bag. The report card envelope may also contain some other pertinent information. Also take note of your child’s DRA level (Reading level) and the Grade Level at which he/she is reading. This will let you know if your child is on grade level or below grade level. Every child needs to read at least 15 minutes each night in addition to written home work.
Open House is scheduled for Thursday, November 15th from 6:30-8:00. Students are busily preparing. Please make every effort to attend. We have had an overwhelming response to 1, 2, 3 Magic (Effective Discipline for children) presented to parents at the last PTA meeting. We have scheduled a follow up presentation (Part II) for Tuesday, November 6th at 6:30 in the library. All are welcome. 
Our Student Council members, under the leadership of Ms. Lynch, Ms. DeSalvo and Ms. Dames planned all of our activities for Red Ribbon Week. If you visit the building, check out the posters created by our students. Our Student Council members are positive roles models for our school community. 
Please continue your efforts at home to support learning. I remind students daily that each of us is responsible for the choices we make. Wishing you a bountiful Thanksgiving with family and friends.
Sincerely,

Principal  
                     Sharon Delly, Principal


                 Sharon.Delly@rcsdk12.org








